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20 November 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Re: Trip to CERN, Geneva, Switzerland on 28th-30th June 2019 

 

To secure your son’s place on the trip to Cern, a payment of £100 deposit is required in order to 

secure the necessary flights. The total cost of the trip will be £405.   

 

The trip will include: 

 

 EASYJET return flights from Manchester to Geneva International (hand luggage only) 

 

 All connecting travel in Geneva (which will be by public transport) 

 

 Accommodation (Half Board) at Hotel Central in Geneva’s Old Quarter 

 

 A guided tour of CERN and visits to CERN’s exhibitions area  

 

 A 45-minute cruise on Lake Geneva  

 

 Trips to the History of Science Museum and time to explore Geneva’s Waterfront and Old 

Quarter 

 

In addition to the tour cost, your child will need spending money to cover all meals and sundry 

items.  Please note that the school has the right to withdraw a place on the visit, if necessary, and 

this may result in you forfeiting any money already paid. 

 

Please note that your son will require their own valid passport endorsed for travel within the EU, and 

a valid EHIC (which at present will still be valid).  Please provide a photocopy of both the passport 

and EHIC card, in case of emergencies. Please visit the following website for more information on 

EHIC requirements. 

 

http://www.nhs.uk/NHSEngland/Healthcareabroad/EHIC/Pages/about-the-ehic.aspx 

 

The non-refundable deposit for the trip will be £100 and is due by 21 November at the 

latest. The second payment of £190 is due 31 January 2019, with the final payment of £115 is due 

on 15 March 2019.  Payments made by ParentMail will mean that you understand and accept the 

terms set out above. If there are any issues regarding these payment deadlines, please speak to me 

as soon as possible and we will do what we can to try and make alternative arrangements.  

 

This is a very rewarding trip and have no doubt that your son will enjoy taking part.   Please return 

the attached slip to confirm payment has been made.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Qadir 

Physics Department/Trip Leader 
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